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12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Comic Relief - Friday 19th March 
 
With the School Council Chair and Secretary, we have decided that we would like to do 
something fun for Comic Relief.  We would like to ask children to make a £1 donation to the 
charity, to wear red clothes to school and to bring in a joke. 
 
Children can wear anything red (or mostly red) or any Comic Relief t-shirts (this year’s or 
previous years).  We know that some of you may not have red trousers or red skirts, so any 
colour jeans will be fine. If you are short of red tops, please use white t-shirts or school t-
shirts.  
 
As you know, due to the current situation, we are trying to limit the items children bring in 
with them. Consequently, we ask that children do not bring any red noses or other smaller 
items of merchandise (like deely boppers) into school. 
 
So that we can all share a smile, we would also like to invite the children to bring a joke into 
school (suitable for a young audience) which we will stick into a scrap book and create a QI 
Joke Book to keep in our library. 
 
If you would prefer to donate through the website, please follow the ‘donate’ link on:  
https://www.comicrelief.com/  
 
We hope that you will be able to help us raise funds for Comic Relief. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
Ms Burberry, School Council Chair and School Council Secretary 
 
 
 
 


